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DATE: May 17, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation to Purchase Laptop Computers 
 
 
I would like to place on the agenda for the May 23 Committee meeting, a 
recommendation to purchase laptop computers with ARRA funds.  The 
computers will be used by students and staff in our local Special Education 
programs, including elementary/secondary resource rooms, local center 
programs, and Perrinville Early Childhood Special Education classrooms.  The 
total expenditure will be $43,449.12 
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